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What's been going on this week at school! 

NATIVITY 

CHRISTMAS DINNER

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  joined together for two
wonderful nativity performances in front of a very
lively and excited audience. The children did an
amazing job at learning their lines, knowing the
words to the songs, remembering the dances and
where they had to be! Thank you to all those that
were able to come and watch. Thanks also to all
the school staff that supported and helped the
children to perform such a wonderful show! 

A firm festive favourite in the calendar is the Christmas
dinner and this year was no difference. Full of turkey,
stuffing and roast potatoes, there was much fun and
excitement as the school came together! The children
enjoyed some festive music and were all getting into the
Christmas spirit. Hopefully the dinner lived up to what the
children might get on Christmas Day! 

2023-2024

Our term ended with a beautiful carol concert with the whole school at St.
Mary’s, Riverhead. This was the first year that we have brought the whole
school together for this event and it was wonderful. To hear the children
singing and the choirs perform was very special and we can’t wait to use
St. Mary’s again for another celebration! The children had an amazing
time and it was so lovely to see so many family members at the church.

Mrs Holliday
Head of School

We have finally made it to the end of the Autumn term and what a busy one it has been too! So much joy, laughter and
excitement from the children during the Christmas festivities from the nativity, Christmas concert and the Christmas
dinner. We are so proud of all the children and how hard they have worked - hopefully you were able to see that in the
Show and Share yesterday. We are so grateful for all the positive feedback from parents about some of the changes
we have made this term and appreciate all the positive social media posts to help us make DG the go to school in the
area! Wishing you a wonderful and peaceful Christmas. I look forward to hearing about all the amazing things the
children get up to in the Spring term. 


